AVON, SOUTH DAKOTA - MARCH 22, 2000

A special meeting of the Avon City Council was held on the above date at the
Avon Public Library at 7:45 p.m. to discuss the sewer in the alley between Ash Street and
Walnut Street. Roll Call: Finance Officer Haenfler, and Alderman: Einrem, Den Ouden,
Reister, Fathke and Dertien. Also present was Street and Water Commissioner Kocmich.
Absent Alderman Kuhlman and Mayor Bryan.

The Council discussed who was responsible for the cost to lay the sewer in the
alley to the sewer main. Finance Officer informed the Council that whatever decision
they made, the Council needed to be fair and consistent. Council discussed the matter.

Motion by Reister and seconded by Den Ouden to table the matter until April 3,
Council meeting and have Finance Officer Haenfler get more information on the matter.

There being no further business to come before the Council at this time, a motion
was made by Fathke and seconded by Dertien to adjourn at 8:35 p.m. All voted “aye”.

Motion carried.
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